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Dear Ms Gordjin

Bango Wind Farm (SSD 6686)
OOH request — concrete batch plant

| refer to your request for Out of Hours works at the Bango Wind Farm, submitted in accordance with
Condition 6, Schedule 3 of SSD 6686.

The Department has carefully reviewed the request and notes that OOH works will only occur
between 14 December 2020 and 31 January 2021 and then only when temperatures are forecast to
exceed 30 °C. The Department also notes the proposed site shutdown period (19 December 2020 to
3 January 2021) and that the company will consult with potentially affected residents prior to works
occurring.

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary has approved the request.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact me on (02) 6575 3402.

Yours sincerely

HE2

Benjamin Harrison
Director
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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